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Greetings to the Members of the Legislature, 

 

My opposition to HB3166 is quite simple, and one that I hope is taken into 

consideration.  

 

On Nov 5, the voters of Oregon rejected Measure 117 by a margin of 15%, with only 

Benton, Hood River and Multnomah counties voting more in favor of the measure.  

 

By proposing this house bill, the legislature is attempting to circumvent the will of the 

people, and unilaterally impose ranked choice voting when voters made clear that 

that they reject it as proposed.  

 

I hope the legislature takes this testimony seriously, and adheres to the will and vote 

of the people that was made clear on Nov 5, 2024. 

 

With Regards 

 

, Randy Garcia 


